
Submitter: Heidi Winklepleck 

On Behalf Of: Myself 

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB2002 

I vehemently oppose this horrific bill allowing minors to mutilate their bodies due to 

gender dysforia! It is a mental illness and should by no means be treated as anything 

other than that!  


